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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Leo Darcie Theo Theo A Lexi Ellisa 

Emmie Essa Lillie Matthew George Noah 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Alicja Megan Oscar Mateo Dylan Alfie 

Jude Harvey Seb Charley Nevaeh Jacob W 

 

Attendance 

Y1D, Y6K 98% Expected Attendance 

Y2F, Y4/5K 97% Expected Attendance 

Y3/4M 95% Concern of under achievement  

Y5/6C 94% Concern of under achievement  

Y1C, Y3/4G 93% Risk of under achievement  

Y2M 91% Risk of under achievement 

RecP 81% Serious risk of under achievement 

RecM 80% Serious risk of under achievement 

We have one more full week left followed by the 

final week, which will only be 3 days. The last day 

of school, where children will attend is 

Wednesday 22nd December. The first day of the 

Christmas Holiday will be Thursday 23rd December. 

Christmas Parties 

A couple of parents have asked  

About Christmas parties. To save any  

confusion, we have decided to have  

all parties on the last Tuesday in the  

afternoon on 21st December. Children will not be 

asked to bring anything other than if they would 

like to bring some clothes to change into for the 

afternoon.  

Diary Dates 

 13.12.21 /17.12.21 – Art week 

 17.12.21 – Reports sent home 

 22.12.21 – Last day of school 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

 10.01.22 – Return to school 

Art Week 

Next week our children are  

taking part in a range of  

art-based activities. 

 

The activities will be in line with the Early Years and 

National Curriculum expected skills, children 

should learn in each year group. 

Collecting children 

If you ask someone who does not  

normally pick your child up from  

school to collect your child, you must make sure 

that your child’s class teacher is informed. Please 

do not rely on sending your child’s class teacher a 

message on Dojo as they may not see it if it is a last 

minute change, please call the office. 

COVID Guidelines 

 If a member of a child’s house 

hold tests positive on a PCR,  

children still come in to school. 

 If a child tests positive for COVID in school, 

other children still come in to school. 

 

OMICRON 

 If a child or adult is a close contact of 

someone who is told  by NHS Test and Trace 

they have the new Omicron variant, the whole 

household has to isolate for 10 days  

 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-

isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/ 

 

Gymnastics 

On Monday (13th December),  

Mr Cox’s children will be  

travelling to Graves Leisure  

Centre in Sheffield to take part  

in a range of Gymnastic  

activities. 

 

Children will be leaving school at 8:15 am and 

returning by 12:00 pm. PLEASE CAN YOU LEAVE 

THE BUS LANE FREE FOR THE COACH TO PULL IN. 
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